
Agudath B’nai Israel Sisterhood Flower Fund 
 

 

During the High Holidays, 
flowers have always been a 
special part of services. We 
have a long tradition of 
adorning our bima with floral 
arrangements. We will 
continue this tradition with 
your help. Please consider 
making a contribution to the ABI Sisterhood Flower Fund. It is a 
wonderful way to honor loved ones or celebrate a special occasion. 
Your name will appear in the Community News as a contributor. 
Please fill out the form below and mail it with your check to  

ABI, 1715 Meister Rd., Lorain, OH 44053-2411.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE PRINT OR TYPE 
 
Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Check amount:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

In Memory of  OR  In Honor of: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


